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Please add my voice to those who are objecting to the proposed housing development at Brooklands 
Farm. 
  
Having looked at the proposed development online, I find that it is similar in size to that of Tankerton 
itself, a housing area built up gradually over the past 90+ years.  As others have said, there will be more 
sewage, more cars, more traffic, more pollution, more flooding, less countryside and impacted wildlife.   
  
I gather that “supporting infrastructure” will be built, but when? At the outset, when it will be needed? As 
an afterthought when 1,400 more families are in place? (5,000 + people). Or forgotten altogether when 
the developers have made their profits and left? 
  
With Whitstable Heights and the proposed “Benacre View” opposite it, we will have more than enough 
(unsold) houses for now, without cutting down the entire area of Longtye Wood and concreting over the 
larger area of Whitstable as we know it. 
  
Please do not do this.  I OBJECT to the development of Brooklands Farm. 
  
(Incidentally, I tried to voice my objection via the Canterbury City Council website.....it was difficult to 
locate in the first place, there was a ream of other information ahead of it, and when I thought I had got 
there, I saw “Comments cannot be submitted at this time”.  This was on the 28th May, six days before the 
deadline.....) 
  
(Mrs.) Marilyn Richards 
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